18.06.18

Mr. Benjamin Netanyahu
Prime Minister of Israel
Prime Minister's Office
Jerusalem

Dear Mr. Netanyahu:

RE: appeal for urgent assistance

I am an Israeli citizen, 82, an independent researcher, PhD. I apply to you for an urgent assistance
in my personal matters as well as in matters of Jewish and international importance.

My current mission, based on my decades-long research in exact sciences and humanities, is aimed
at settling the present general ideological crisis of civilization now threatening the destiny of
humankind, the destiny of the Jewish people in particular. However I have many enemies who have
been trying to undermine and obstruct my mission wherever possible.

On June 27, 2018, I visited Greece to participate at the Atiner International Philosophy Conference,
When returning to Israel, June 29, I found my Israel passport stolen. With the help of the Greek
Border Police, who gave me the proper certificate, I returned to Israel. On June 30, I applied to the
Ministry of Interior in Haifa to restore the Passport and renew my ID card to be expired soon. The
clerk proposed me the digital style of the documents, I agreed and paid 540 shekel for that. In two
weeks I received the documents but with such distortions that put in doubt my identity: with a wry
signature of mine on the passport and with my ID Card photo almost absent, not recognizable at
least (see Enclosure). I think everybody understands what the absence of a recognizable photo on
the ID card suggests. So now I must take care more not of the world security but rather of my own
security.

In this connection, taking into account the world importance of my unique mission, would you
please consider the possibility of the following urgent measures:

(1) providing me with a secure private accommodation in Tel Aviv, instead of the present
hostel in Haifa controlled thoroughly by Russian agents waging an omnipresent secret war
against me in cooperation with some local authorities;

(2) supporting my mission aimed in particular at settling the currently intractable conflicts
between Israel and its Middle East neighbors, the conflicts degrading the moral of the Jewish
people, worsening the international image of Israel and threatening with a new world war;

(3) giving the proper instructions to the Ministry of Interior concerning the necessity to
observe international standards in producing state documents.

Yours sincerely,

Igor Makarov, ID310295142

512/51 Hativat Carmeli, 32629 Haifa, Israel
Tel/fax. 04-8221997; phone: 054-7856170

Email: reformachl110@gmail.com

Enclosure:
(1) copy of my above documents: http://kvisit.com/Svdnl Aw
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